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 05.08.15 

Dear Parents 
 

Greetings from D.A.V International school! 
 

 Thank you all for such overwhelming response related to canteen facility. We had already closed the 

process of submission of canteen money. But based on frequent request by students, we decided to extend 

the date. Now, the last date of submission of money is 7th August 2015 (Friday).  
 

The payment option remains the same (send the amount in a sealed and neatly labelled envelope and 

submit to the Class Teacher OR at the Reception to Ms.Krishna / Ms. Anisha). The envelope should have 

the (i) Name of Child (ii) Class & Sec. (iii) Amount sent. 
 

We request you not to send money to avail canteen facility for a day or two as it is difficult to provide food 

in such short notice. We are only accepting money quarterly. 
 

Looking forward for your kind co-operation. 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli 

Principal 
 


